Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Cordillera Administrative Region

DENR Cmpd., Gibraltar Rd., Pacdal, Baguio Ci

September 7, 2021
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ESTELA LEON-CARINO L_ ﬂ‘“}_’
Director IV /Regional Director i

Department of Education
Cordillera Administrative Region

Dear Director:

We received your letter requesting for available lumbers or hardwood for
chairs and tables in the different provinces.

We sent the sketch plans to the different PENROs and CENROs so that should
any school request, we would issue them the necessary Clearance for
donation.

We are happy to inform you that CENRO Baguio has already donated all of its
stock and inventory of 2, 615.99 board feet of lumber to the different schools
in its jurisdiction.

As for the rest, the schools are free to request for any available disposable
lumber and we would gladly issue clearance for their donation. The

Department of Education is prioritized under Executive Order 23 series of
2011.

We hope to have been of service. Keep safe.

Yours truly,

ENGR. - b A. . EnF., CESO III
Regional Executive Director
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October 26, 2021

To : Schools Division Superintendents
All Division

For information and guidance.

ESTELA LEON-CARINO, EdD, CESO III
Director IV /Regional Director

For the Regional Director:

hog}é Division Superintendent
Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Assistant Regional Director
ESSD/EHMIbb




